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 Hello my name is Birkley Hernandez and I am  from Valley Falls 

 Elementary School.  I am a proponent of HB2644, and here to convince you to 

 make  the Sandhill Plum  the Kansas state fruit.  Here are some reasons  why 

 you NEED to make the Sandhill Plum the Kansas state fruit. 

 Kids all across Kansas have researched and worked super hard for 

 Kansas to have a state fruit.  The Sandhill Plum is obviously the best Fruit 

 for Kansas because it is popular and native and to Kansas.  Sandhill plum 

 jam is super delicious.  The sandhill plum jelly is the most popular selling 

 jelly at fair grounds, carnivals and just in general according to the owner of 

 Sticky Spoons in Hutchinson, KS. 

 You are probably thinking, yah right, why would I do that, but  the 

 Sandhill Plum is amazing and deserves to be the Kansas  state fruit.  The 

 fact that there are kids from all across Kansas here right now should 

 already tell you that it is the best choice. 

 We have worked super hard for Kansas to have a state 

 fruit.    I hope you are convinced, because Kansas NEEDS a state fruit! 


